
 

Memorandum 
 
Memorandum No:  24-101 
 
Date: June 28, 2024 
 
To: Honorable Mayor, Vice Mayor, and Commissioners  
 
From: Susan Grant, Acting City Manager 
 
Re: June 2024 Special Event Parking Rate 
 
 
This memo serves as written notification that the City’s Parking Services Division will be 
charging special single-entry parking rate in June 2024 for the following event: 
 

Event Date Locations Event Rate 

Panther’s Parade June 30 

Fort Lauderdale Beach Park 
Las Olas Garage 
E Clay Shaw Parking Lots 
On-Street Meters between  
East Las Olas Boulevard & Sunrise 
Boulevard 

 
 
 
$25.00/vehicle 
 
 
 

Riverwalk Center Garage $10.00/vehicle 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Bryan Greene, Parking Services Manager, at 
BGreene@fortlauderdale.gov  
 
c:  Anthony G. Fajardo, Assistant City Manager 
 Laura Reece, Acting Assistant City Manager 
 Ben Rogers, Acting Assistant City Manager 
 Thomas J. Ansbro, City Attorney 
 David R. Soloman, City Clerk 
 Patrick Reilly, City Auditor 
 Department Directors 
 CMO Managers 
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